
May 9, 2025  
 
 
 
 
To whom this may concern,  
 
 On April 30, 2025 we delivered letters to our surrounding neighbors, inviting them to join 

our neighborhood meeting on May 7th, 2025 in hopes to express our proposition of rezoning our 

property; 1200 E Clemmonsville Rd Winston Salem NC 27107. We delivered over 35 letters 

allowing our community to voice any questions or concerns. Unfortunately we did not hear back 

from any of our neighbors nor did any make themselves present to the meeting. We also have not 

had anyone visit or contact us with any concerns.  

Thank you, 

 

Owners, 

Martin Mariche Garcia 

Martha B. Ayala 

Juan C. Mariche Ayala 

Shannon Tinsley  

05/09/2025 


